
 

 
To Children’s Healthcare Canada 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your important correspondence. 

We are committed to working with you to address the health and well-being of children 

and youth in Canada. 

While Liberals and Conservatives continue to downplay the crises in Canada’s 

healthcare systems, New Democrats have stood up to call for investments and changes 

to ensure everyone gets access to the care they need. It’s going to matter who is in 

Ottawa fighting for you. 

Throughout this campaign, New Democrats have put forward healthcare solutions 

aimed at making life better for regular people. We are committed to: 

• A healthcare workforce strategy to fix our healthcare system, connecting every 

Canadian with a family doctor and primary care, retaining and bringing more 

nurses into the public system by improving working conditions, and ensuring 

internationally and US-trained healthcare professionals; 

• Working with provinces and territories  

• Saving doctors and patients time and money by cutting paperwork and 

administrative burdens, streamlining benefits and services so all Canadians gain 

access; 

• Training and supporting more doctors, nurses, and healthcare professionals from 

rural and remote communities, and other underserved regions; 

• Saving our healthcare system more money by ending our reliance on for-profit 



 

nursing agencies; 

• Saving people money on the cost of their prescription drugs, dental care, and 

expanding our public system into mental health care; 

• Protecting our public healthcare system from Donald Trump and privatization 

from those that would Americanize our healthcare;  

  

Some want to take us down the wrong path – cuts to public service, less support for 

people, corporate handouts with no strings attached. New Democrats reject that 

approach and offer a vision for expanding our healthcare system, as the NDP always 

has when empowered to fight for change. 

Thank you, 

The NDP team 

 


